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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

It was good to see more members at the last Union Meeting! I hope you will all come back and bring some of 

your Union Brothers and Sisters with you! 

 

We had a unanimous vote on the upcoming Benefit Charge Amount Increase that will take place June 1, 2022. 

The membership attending voted to take $0.15 off the wages to cover the increase. With the contractors picking 

up $0.35 of the $0.50 increase, this won’t hit the checks as hard as in the past. 

 

I was happy to see so many come out for the new Drug Free Workplace training! If you haven’t taken it yet this 

year, please call the hall to schedule a time to come in and take it.  

 

“Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.” – Helen Keller 
 

 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


